
14/12/2020 

MR Mal Morris 
29 Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
malhelene@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Re DA 2020/1397 16 Bangaroo Street North Balgowlah. 
I object to the above DA for the following reasons:
We have been living at this address for the past 33 years and traffic has increased a lot in this 
time. It is used by drivers get to Frenchs Forest Road and access during peak time makes 
getting onto Bangaroo Street from our driveway difficult and quite often dangerous.
Children also ride their bikes to nearby Seaforth Public School past the proposed development 
site which is close to a busy roundabout and ads to the danger for them.
Cars often exceed the speed limit and cars have had side mirrors broken and side swiped.
Street parking is limited more so when busses and trucks create extra difficulties. Also bin days 
make parking especially difficult.
Northern Beaches Council has a responsibility and Duty of Care towards all it's residents to 
ensure the safety of all living in the area.
Thanks for your consideration.

M Morris80
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